
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

3 June 2014 

 

 

Mr Gavin Cator 

CEO 

Greater Shepparton City Council 

90 Welsford Street 

SHEPPARTON VIC  3630 

 

 

 

Dear Gavin, 

 

 

SPC recognises the need to start implementing the traffic improvements identified by the recent 

traffic survey as soon as possible. SPC agrees to make a contribution of $1million to facilitate this 

traffic solution being implemented as soon as possible.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Peter Kelly 

SPC Ardmona Operations Limited 
ABN 60 004 077 105 

 
Principal Office - Melbourne 

50 Camberwell Road 
Hawthorn East VIC 3123 

PO Box 3078 
Auburn VIC 3123 

Australia 
Tel 03 9861 8902 
Fax 03 9861 8911 

www.spcardmona.com.au 


